
CHAUCER CANTEBURY

The Canterbury Tales is a collection of 24 stories that runs to over 17, lines written in Middle English by Geoffrey
Chaucer between and In 

With an understanding of medieval society, one can detect subtle satire at work. Wel loved he by the morwe a
sop in wyn; To lyven in delit was evere his wone, For he was Epicurus owene sone, That heeld opinioun that
pleyn delit Was verraily felicitee parfit. A quarter of the tales in The Canterbury Tales parallel a tale in the
Decameron, although most of them have closer parallels in other stories. Of smale houndes hadde she, that she
fedde With rosted flessh, or milk and wastel breed; But soore wepte she if oon of hem were deed, Or if men
smoot it with a yerde smerte; And al was conscience and tendre herte. The poem begins with a sleepless poet
who lies in bed reading a book. And over-al, ther as profit sholde arise, Curteis he was and lowely of servyse.
The Knight's Tale shows how the brotherly love of two fellow knights turns into a deadly feud at the sight of a
woman whom both idealise. Boethius ' Consolation of Philosophy appears in several tales, as the works of
John Gower do. Augustine , who focused more on audience response and less on subject matter a Virgilian
concern. Political clashes, such as the Peasants' Revolt and clashes ending in the deposing of King Richard II ,
further reveal the complex turmoil surrounding Chaucer in the time of the Tales' writing. Notes from antiquary
John Stowe indicate that the poem was written at John of Gaunt's request. In alle the ordres foure is noon that
kan So muchel of daliaunce and fair langage. The 30 pilgrims who undertake the journey gather at the Tabard
Inn in Southwark , across the Thames from London. In the General Prologue, Chaucer describes not the tales
to be told, but the people who will tell them, making it clear that structure will depend on the characters rather
than a general theme or moral. Church leaders frequently tried to place restrictions on jousts and tournaments,
which at times ended in the death of the loser. At the end, none of the three eagles wins the female eagle.
Chivalry was on the decline in Chaucer's day, and it is possible that The Knight's Tale was intended to show
its flaws, although this is disputed. Instead, it appears that Chaucer creates fictional characters to be general
representations of people in such fields of work. Somwhat he lipsed for his wantownesse, To make his
Englissh sweete upon his tonge; And in his harpyng, whan that he hadde songe, His eyen twynkled in his heed
aryght As doon the sterres in the frosty nyght. The poet follows a small hunting dog into the forrest and finds a
knight dressed in black who mourns about losing a game of chess. The stories and links together offer
complex depictions of the pilgrims, while, at the same time, the tales present remarkable examples of short
narratives in verse, plus two expositions in prose. Having the Knight go first gives one the idea that all will tell
their stories by class, with the Monk following the Knight. His typet was ay farsed full of knyves And pynnes,
for to yeven faire wyves. The Catholic Church was in the midst of the Western Schism and, although it was
still the only Christian authority in Western Europe, it was the subject of heavy controversy. Can Chanticleer
the cock outwit the cunning old fox, or will he become his next meal?


